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I support Oregon not switching to DST each year and remaining, year round, in 

Pacific Standard Time.   

The change to DST each spring and changing back to PST every year is disruptive 

and unnecessary. 

DST doesn't (and never has) done what they claimed it did.  It doesn't save any 

energy.  

Changing the time twice a year is dangerous and outdated. 

I fully support Oregon not switching to DST each year and remaining, year round, in 

Pacific Standard Time. 

We can no longer rely on Congress to get anything done (they have done nothing 

with the vote regarding permanent DST), it is time for Oregon to take control with 

regard to this matter.  Please pass SB 1548 and end DST in Oregon! 

Thank you. 

Christina Buck 


